
   
June 3, 2022 
Petit Jean State Park, Morrilton, Arkansas 
 
The Missouri Greater Ozarks executive Board meeting was held June 3, 2022 at Petit Jean 
State Park.  The meeting was called to order by President John Krupco at 4:01 p.m. 
 
Roll call was answered by John Krupco, president; Richard Keith, first vice president; Steve 
Mathias, second vice president; Joyce Allen, recording secretary; Marsha Keith, treasurer; 
Patti Kelly, trustee; and Colette Krupco, past president.  Absent was Gary Rush, 
corresponding secretary and Linda Rush, trustee. 
 
The president reported that members with no email address were mailed a ballot on May 
12 with a self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed.  Members who had an email address 
were sent a ballot on May 15.  Deadline for voting on the proposed amendments was May 
29. 
 
The results were as follows: 
 
 Amendment  1 
 
 7 yes, 7 no and 33 abstentions 
 
 Amendment 2 
 
 6 yes, 10 no and 31 abstentions 
 
The delegate to International Convention is Steve Mathias and the alternate is Jane Mathias.  
In accordance with our bylaws, the delegates are instructed to vote their conscience should 
there be an amendment proposed at the meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:13. 
 
Joyce Allen, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
John Krupco, President 


